
 

 

 

 
 
 

 

 

 

Board of Supervisors’ Actions – September 6, 2018 Business Meeting 

 
LOWER PROVIDENCE TOWNSHIP (September 7, 2018) – The Lower Providence 

Township Board of Supervisors took the following actions at the September 6th business 

meeting: 

 

Approvals  

• Approved the Consent Agenda, including: 

▪ Minutes of the August 16, 2018 Board of Supervisors meeting 

▪ Treasurer’s Report 

• Granted the conditional use application to construct a driveway and culvert in the 

floodplain at 3829 Yerkes Road 

• Approved the reappointments of Reilly Smith and Kendall Ozorowski (voting 

representatives), Dylan Pompe (alternate), and Katherine McGrath (non-voting) to the 

Parks and Recreation Board 

• Approved the request of Supervisor Peter MacFarland to step down as Board liaison to 

the Lower Providence Township Sewer Authority because of a conflict and appointed 

Supervisor Jason Sorgini to replace him as liaison 

 

Resolutions 

• Approved Resolution 2018-29 approving the final land development plan for a new 

outreach center at St. James Episcopal Church 

 

Presentations 

• Presentation to Officer Tim Arthur recognizing 15 years of service with the Police 

Department 

• Presentation to Jennifer Reed, outgoing Student Representative to the Board of 

Supervisors 

• Presentation to Erin Donovan, 2018 Conshohocken Soap Box Derby Champion and 

participant in the 81st annual All-American Soap Box Derby 

• Update on the Park Pointe sidewalk project 

 

Announcements 

• Sewer Authority meeting - September 10 at 6:00 p.m. 

• Parks and Recreation Board meeting – September 11 at 7:00 p.m. 

• Library Board meeting – September 17 at 7:00 p.m. 

• The annual Fall Festival will be held Saturday, Oct. 6 from 11 a.m. to 4 p.m. in 

Eagleville Park. 

 
 


